
Weekly Newsletter 

 Monday 16th December 2019 

 

Dates For The Diary: 

Pantomime: Wednesday 18th December: 

Bag Packing in TESCOs: 19th December 

P1 Admissions Process open on 7th January 2020 

PSNI Internet Safety Talk for P4-7: Thursday 9th January 

PSNI Internet Safety Talk for P1-3: Thursday 16th January  

PSNI Internet Safety Talk for parents: Wednesday 29th January at 6.45pm 

We need volunteers for Thursday’s Bag Pack. If you can spare a couple of hours to help please let Mrs McGinley or Mrs 

McIlvar know as soon as possible?  We need help between 2pm and 4pm and between 4pm and 6pm. This is a great way 

to fundraise and we have been very lucky to get this slot. All help is greatly appreciated! 

Expression Of Interest Forms 

Could all parents please try to distribute and /or collect as many Expression Of Interest Forms as they can? We need to 

collect as many as possible in the coming weeks. The forms are also available to complete on the school website. 

Community Support Forms 

Please get as many friends and family to complete and return the Community Support Forms. They are available to 

complete on the School website. Please spread the word both near and far! 

Well Done! 

Congratulations to all of the pupils. You performed so well in the Carol Service! Thank you to everyone who attended the 
Christmas Jolly Event. It was greatly appreciated!  The Event was very successful. We will update you on the amount 
raised. 

Date Event Year Group Time 
Tuesday 17th Dec 

 
 Spanish Club 

 

P1-7 
 

Afternoon 
 

Wed 18th Dec 
 

 Pantomime in Millennium Forum.    Whole School All Day. 
 11.00am show 

Thursday 19th 
Dec 

 Bag Packing in TESCOs.  

 Mrs Mc Ginley’s Class Dress Up 

 
P1-3 

10am to 6pm 
 

 

Friday 20th Dec 
 

 School finishes at 11.30am 
Gerry’s bus will run on this day and 
leave children home at this earlier time. 
  

Children do not have to wear uniform. 
 

  


